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TO: ALL YEAR 2 PARENTS / CARERS 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: GUILDFORD CASTLE VISIT -   2S TUESDAY 25 MARCH 2025 

2T WEDNESDAY 26 MARCH 2025 
2W THURSDAY 27 MARCH 2025 

 
KINGS AND QUEENS DAY -   WEDNESDAY 2 APRIL 
 

GUILDFORD CASTLE 
As part of the children’s topic on Castles, we are planning a school visit to Guildford Castle, as outlined above.  The 
children will have the chance to look around the castle grounds and visit the castle keep. We know that this will 
prove to be a stimulating part of this term’s topic.  On each of the days listed, the coach will pick the children up 
from school at 9:30am.  The children will then return to Boxgrove in time to have their lunch.  The children will need 
a waterproof coat as they will be completing some learning outside. 
 
KINGS AND QUEENS DAY  
To conclude our topic on Castles and the Battle of Hastings we are planning an immersive day for the children to 
embed all that they have learnt over this topic on Wednesday 2 April. A simple King or Queen costume will help 
your child really feel part of the day.  
 
In order to finance the castle activity, a voluntary contribution of £10 is requested.  Please pay by 18 March using 
our online payment system at www.scopay.com/boxgrove.  Pupils will not be excluded from these activities because 
parents are not in a position to contribute, but as we are not able to fund the activities in any other way it will be 
cancelled unless we cover costs.  If you are experiencing financial difficulty, please can we refer you to our Hardship 
Policy which you will find on our website. 
 
Please notify the School Office via My Child At School (MCAS) app if there have been any changes to the contact 
details or medical information on our records and authorised on the Parental Consent Form. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Alison Fitch        Joey Sheath 
Headteacher       Year 2 
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